
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Receives the Representative of the United Nations
Secretary General, Nikolai Miladinov

 

The head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his office

in Baghdad on Friday, February 27th, 2015, the representative of the United Nations Secretary

General, Nikolai Miladinov, on the occasion of the end of his mission in Iraq. His eminence

praised the efforts Miladinov has made and wished him luck in his new mission.

For his part, Mr. Miladinob commended the role played by Sayyid Al Hakim during his mission in

Iraq in bringing viewpoints closer.


